

Happy Winter Break! 12/23/22

Dear Hawks-

We had a great week filled with community spirit! Our 4th and 5th grade impressed us with their performance- an amazing effort by our Hawks and teachers. Today was filled with the excitement of the upcoming winter break and comfy, cozy pajamas always help bring a little extra joy!

I was overwhelmed by your generosity- so many cards and gifts! I truly feel that being part of this community is the greatest gift, but I very much appreciate you thinking of me!

This has been an amazing first few months of school and we look forward to an even better 2023. Please enjoy your time with family and friends! Take time to rest and recharge and we will see all our Hawks back on Tuesday, January 3, 2023!

Happy Holidays! WMrs. Feeney and the Hawks